
FINAL RESOLUTION 

 

 

At the May 2020 Federal Crop Insurance Corporation (FCIC) Board of Directors (Board) 

meeting, the FCIC Board resolved to terminate the Florida Citrus Fruit Dollar Plan two years 

after the Florida Citrus Actual Production History 508(h) was made available to producers.  In 

order to provide more time for producers to establish production history records, the Board 

hereby extends the Florida Citrus Fruit Dollar Plan two additional years so that termination of 

the program will occur following the 2025 crop year. 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on:         08/25/21                                    

 

 

 

 

         /signed/   

        Robin Anderson, Secretary 

        Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by: 

 

 

 

 /signed/         08/25/21    

Seth Meyer         Date 

Chairman of the Board 
 




